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‘Building Lifelong Foundations Together’ 

Attendance  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s whole school attendance: 92.5%  

Last week’s whole school attendance:  92.1% 

 

RAG Rating 

 98% and above 

 96.1%- 97.9% 

 96% and below 

 

Our whole school attendance target is 96% 

Class  Weekly Attendance 

Forde 94% 

Courtenay  93% 

Templar  91% 

Home Learning 

 

Please read 4x a 

week. 

 

Please see your 

child’s Home 

Learning book 

which comes home 

every Friday 

Dear Parents and carers, 

  

This week has been another busy one, with the children continuing to 

work hard on perfecting their performances in the Nativity. Thank you for 

all your support with learning lines at home – we are so looking forward to 

sharing it with you on Thursday 14th December at 1.45pm in St Pauls 

Church. 

 

Maths learning this week has been focused around Shape. Children have 

been learning about 2D and 3D shapes and how to count corners 

(vertices) and sides to identify a shape.  

 

Our work on handwriting has continued and we have seen a huge 

improvement in the children’s presentation in their books. Mastering a 

 

 

 

Star of the Week: 
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Hunter – for 

persevering with his 

handwriting skills. 

 

fluent handwriting style will enable children to focus on what they are 

writing rather than the formation of their letters. 

 

Next week we have a whole school trip to the cinema which the children 

are very excited about! On Tuesday please make sure your child comes 

to school in comfortable shoes and has a waterproof coat. On 

Wednesday it is Christmas Jumper day and your child will have their 

Christmas dinner. From 2.45 we will then be holding our Christmas Fayre. 

Busy busy! 

 

Have a great weekend, 

 

Mrs Perry-Bates and Miss Rippon 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM MR O’SULLIVAN 

 

We Believe….. 

 

We are stronger together…. 

This week's bake sale triumphed as a standalone 

success, but its impact extends far beyond. Thanks to 

the overwhelming generosity of our school 

community, we've not only achieved great results in 

this event but also contributed significantly to a 

series of successful fundraisers. The effort has 

allowed us to raise a fantastic amount of money, 

empowering us to provide enhanced opportunities 

for our children.  We extend our heartfelt thanks to 

everyone involved in making these initiatives a resounding success in particular our PTA who have been 

such a support this term. 

 

We all belong in our School Trust…. 

At All Saints Marsh, cultivating positive learning behaviours is integral to us. Regular attendance and 

punctuality are key contributors to a thriving learning environment, ensuring our children not only benefit 

academically but also socially. High attendance fosters a sense of community and shared experiences, 

enriching the overall school atmosphere and arriving on time sets a positive tone for the day. I am always 

available for discussions to address any concerns or explore strategies for improving attendance that you 

may have so please reach out. Together, we aim to create a supportive and engaging school environment 

where every student can flourish at All Saints Marsh. 
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In removing barriers for all…. 

This week all staff members have received training on the use of Makaton, a communication approach 

which involves the use of words and signs. The benefits of a total communication approach are evident as 

it caters to diverse learning styles and abilities, promoting a more inclusive educational environment. The 

use of Makaton not only facilitates communication for children with specific needs but also enhances 

overall understanding and engagement for every student in our diverse community. Look out for our staff 

using the signs on the gate and as part of welcoming our children. The children have enjoyed learning the 

signs for ‘we wish you a merry Christmas’ which can be found on YouTube.  

 

In realising the possible so that all children can flourish…. 

The visit of Templer class to Newton Abbot College Christmas production was such an enriching 

experience for our children. Beyond the sheer joy of witnessing an amazing performance, the trip opened 

windows to exciting opportunities. The secondary school setting exposed them to an environment 

brimming with possibilities and aspirations. The children loved the vibrant atmosphere and the potential 

awaiting them in the future. The discussion around how brilliant the trip was and the individual take 

aways were a joy to listen to. 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

4th December - Templar Lantern Workshop at the Avenue Church  
5th December - PTFA Whole School Cinema Visit - Arthur Christmas  
6th December - School Christmas Meal and PTFA Xmas Fayre  
13th December - Lantern Parade - Newton Abbot Town Centre  
14th December - Nativity at St Pauls' Church 1.45 and PTFA Christmas Disco  

  
  
  
  

FAMILY SUPPORT  
  

Household Support Fund  
The Household Support Fund is still available for families on low incomes to help with food and utility 
costs. They are however only accepting applications from families who have not previously applied. If you 
think you are eligible please speak to Mrs Webber.   
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COMMUNITY NEWS  
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For more information about what is on offer at the No Limits Café  please visit …..No Limits Supported 
Enterprise (baluu.co.uk)  
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